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Comments: I am strongly opposed to this project. I have visited the area regularly for decades and hiked most of

the Superior Hiking Trail. The Superior National Forest should be managed in a way that protects the land and

benefits the general public, not a private business. This project would reward only those with financial interest in

the ski area and those who can afford expensive lift tickets. The Superior National Forest "is renowned for its vast

remote settings". Let's not carve out chunks of it for more buildings, equipment, roads and parking lots. This

public land should remain accessible to the public.


